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             Worship 
   

1st June 10:45 a.m. Revd. Trevor Haigh 
  3:00 p.m. Circuit service at Skelton Green 

   

8th June 10:45 a.m. Enid King 
  3:00 p.m. Service at Danby Beacon 

   

15th June 10:45 a.m. Pat Clarke 
  6:00 p.m. Service at Marske 

   

22nd June 10:45 a.m. Sunday School Anniversary 
  3:00 p.m. Service at Sacred Heart school 

   

29th June 10:45 a.m. June Feather: Café 
  6:00 p.m. Revd. Chris Eddy 

  

 

 

  Power Praise at Marske 
Worship in a contemporary style.  10th June 7 p.m. 

   

 Network Dinner 

Wednesday 11th June at 6 p.m.     £7.50 

Prayer meetings 
Saturday 7th June 8:30 to 9:30 a.m. at Skelton Green 

Friday 13th June 10 to 11 a.m. at Zetland Park 
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Newsletter by email 

If you would like to receive 

the newsletter by email 

please let the editor know. 

Next Newsletter 

Please let Paul have items for the next 

newsletter by 22nd June  

Either on Sunday or by email to: 

newsletter.editor@zetlandparkmethodist.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

Sabbatical Cover 

As we know, Rev. Arthur is leading a pilgrimage to Israel in May and then begins his 

Sabbatical. This means that he will be away from 5th May until the end of August. 

He plans to spend his time researching and learning about the problems and needs of 

his ageing congregations. During his visit to Haiti he is keen to see how the people 

there have been damaged by the earthquake experience and how they are coping 

with the aftermath of the disaster. 

During this time Rev. Trevor Haigh (01642 480104) will be the first point of contact for 

funerals and Revd Chris Eddy (01287 623245) for critical Pastoral issues which require 

a Minister rather than a Pastoral Visitor.  Once Chris Eddy has left the Circuit at the 

end of July then contact could be made with Revd Isabel Stuart (01287 623245) who 

will be returning from her Sabbatical.  If all else fails, the Rev. Alan Coates (01287 

660252) or one of the Supernumerary Ministers would help or advise. 

If you visit anyone in hospital and you know that they would like pastoral care, you are 

asked to contact the Chaplaincy service on 01642 854802 but, unless you are sure, 

you should ask the patient first. 

Arthur’s sabbatical group wished him a rewarding and successful time and I’m sure we 

shall all pray for him and his family as he takes a break from his usual routine. 

Sandra Carter (Co-ordinator, Sabbatical Support Group) 

  

Poverty Sunday 22nd June.  
There will be a service at Sacred heart RC School (Mersey Road TS10 1PJ) at 

3pm followed by refreshments. This is an opportunity to find out more 
about the work of local churches and projects tackling poverty across 

Redcar & Cleveland. There are leaflets in the foyer. 
 


